Snippets about Lake Tahoe

The eight candidates vying for the
four seats on the Tahoe Paradise Resort
Improvement District board are having a forum

. 1

“m”“fﬁﬁ ~  Oct. 1 from 6-8pm at the park. The election is
' in November.

The North Tahoe Ski and Sports Swap celebrates its
52nd year on Oct. 24 from 9am-3pm at North Tahoe High School.

Tahoe Regional Planning Agency 1is looking for
volunteers to be part of the active transportation plan fall
photo shoot the morning of Oct. 8. For more info, email Morgan
Beryl at mberyl@trpa.org.

Nevada Health Link’'s open enrollment health fair is
Nov. 1 from 1lO@am-6pm at the Boys & Girls Club, 2680 E.
9th St., Reno. For more info, go online.

Barton Hospital Auxiliary has established the Dan Kerr
Memorial Scholarship, which will award its first money in
2016.
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